
ST. PATRICK ATHLETIC ASSOCIATION – 01/06/19 

 

Call to order and opening prayer by Mike Coyne at 6:34 p.m. 

Present: Todd Davlin, Pat Russman, Bryan Scheurer, Mike Coyne, Keith Schneider, Kim 

Schrauben, Kelly Shaw, Heather Scheurer, Robin Garn, Amy Zimmerman, Pat Fitzsimmons. 

Report form the president (Mike):  SPS AA member of the month- Neal Miros was 

nominated and unanimously chosen to receive a thank you and an AA booster sticker in 

recognition of everything he has done for the athletic programs and athletes at St. Patrick. 

Report of secretary (Kim):  no changes. 

Report of treasurer (Brian):  Finances are good.  Checking into applications to make 

tracking finances simpler. 

Report of athletic director (Pat): 

Jr. High Girls Basketball begins January 7th with first game on January 14th.  There are 5-8th 

graders and 13-7th graders signed up. 7th graders will rotate through playing up on the 8th 

grade team.    Assistant A.Ds are Judy Fleischer, Sarah Smith and Kim Weller. 

The 5th & 6th grade girls basketball will begin on January 13th.  The 5th grade coaches are 

Jaylyn Remboski and Sydney Hill.  The 6th grade coaches are Sara Russman and Pat 

Russman. 

There is a SPS Athletic dead period in support of the for March for Life:  January 17, 18, and 

19. 

Sign up sheets for spring sports will be out this coming week. 

Sports Raffle Winners for December (Shayla) 

12-2 Bill & Pam Brown   12-9 Norm Nephew 

12-16 Mr. & Mrs. Joe Klein   12-23 Dan Lawless 

1/6 Rick Balderson 

Shamrock Auction Update: 

Theme:  Hawaiian luau Date:  April 27, 2019 @ 6:00 

$20 / person - includes dinner, drinks, live & silent auction, and (new this year) entry into a 

drawing for cash door prizes.  Team to begin selling the $100 Big Kahuna Raffle tickets in 

January 

Merchant letters and save the date letters also will go out in January 



The team is looking into Auction mobile software/app that is used at other charity 

auctions.  This would speed up bidding and allow for more remote bidding. 

Old Business: 

Update on building project- No changes since last meeting.  No start date has been given yet 

of when building can get started.  Team working with our vendor partners to push this 

along as fast as the weather will let us. 

Update on backstop project-The old is removed and new poles are up. The rest is ready to 

go up when the weather allows. 

New Business: 

Concern on trash cans at baseball/softball fields for spring sports.  They need to be emptied 

more frequently.  Suggestion to have parents and athletes dump them after games. 

Ideas for big ticket item for the auction was brought up.  Tabled until we see if the new 

building will be up before then. 

Closing Prayer by Todd at 7:20 p.m. 


